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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you had a lovely Easter break; the children were so tired at the end of term so it is good to see them refreshed and 
ready for their learning again.  
Our Christian value for this half term is Perseverance which we also encourage a lot through Build Learning Power and RISE 
(Resilience in Schools and Education). During Collective Worship this week, I told the children that the Bible describes life as 
being a race

you should apply that thinking to everything you do in life. Another child related it to an actual race she took part in where 

keep going.  
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; we thanked the members of the PTFA who gave their time during the Easter holidays to 
improving the outside area for Copeland class. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Thea was presented with a certificate for her determination in swimming, Ray was very pleased with his medals and 
trophy for outstanding skills in football, George was presented with a bravery award for having 13 teeth out, Fay has achieved 
her Stage 1 Life Saving for swimming and Patrick was very proud of his 4 badges which were awarded in cubs and his rugby 
medal for taking part in a tournament.  
School: Our class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 76,522,802 points and our Top 20 Super Spellers are 
Amelie, Kayla, Poppy, Leo, Laura, Olivia, Sylvia, Leo, Oliver, Jessica, Catherine, Owen, Phoebe, Fay, Maisie, Danielle, Blake, 
Charlie and Finley. Our Maths Shed Superstar is Copeland class with 9,752,848 points and our Top 12 Mathematicians are 
Maisie, Macy, Elsie-Mae, Isabelle, Fay, Lola, Olivia, Sophia, Laura, Evelyn, Catherine and Leo.  Our Times Table Rockstars are; 
Max, Gabriel, Ray, Belle, Sophia, Kayla and Patrick and our noteworthy Numbots are Leo, Lenny, Minnie, Aaron, Harry, 
Charlie, Otis, Gabriel, Oskar, Elsie, Charlie, Teddy, Ronnie, Noah, Alfie, Elsie, Robin, Noah and Evelyn. Tilly, Elsie, Elsie-Mae 
and Tommy were awarded their Lego Engineer certificates and Max, Elliana, Teddy, Jessica, Elsie-Mae, Ruby and Isabelle 
were very proud of their Certificates of Creativity for their wonderful art work. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Children who have persevered in maths. 
Copeland: Teddy persevered when counting out the Numicon pieces and then worked hard to build different teen numbers. 
Durrington: Logan has worked so hard in maths and has realised, with perseverance, that he can do it. 
Fitzwalter: Sonny has persevered in maths when learning about tenths and tenths as decimals. 
Quickbury: Poppy is really working hard in maths to understand the new concepts. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning, we sang the birthday song to Aaron, Elsie, Arthur, Noah, Harry, Max, Alfie and Teddy. 
 
Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Charlie for always challenging himself and making valuable contributions to class discussions. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home:  
New menus (coming soon) 
After school clubs 
 
After School Club Reminder 
If you have not picked your after school club please do so by Midday, Monday, 22nd April. 
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Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
 
Monday 6th May: Bank holiday (non-pupil day) 
Monday 13th-Thursday 16th May: Year 6 SATs week 
Friday 24th May: Inset (non-pupil) day 
Monday 27th-Friday 31st May: Half term 
Tuesday 11th June: Class photos 
Tuesday 18th June: Sports day followed by lunch with families 
Tuesday 23rd July: Last day of term 
 
 
 
Have a good weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
Headteacher  

  


